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Monday 18th December, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of the Autumn term, I am writing with a staffing update. 
 
At the end of this term, we will be saying goodbye to Ms Gager.  Ms Gager joined Stockwell in 2019, as a Newly 
Qualified Teacher.  During her time at the school, she has taught in KS1 and LKS2.  She is leaving us to take up a post 
at a school in Crystal Palace, closer to home. 
 
Ms Kostoula will also be leaving us at the end of this term.  Ms Kostoula is returning to the field she was in prior to 
becoming an EYE. 
 
We have successfully appointed a class teacher for 2G.  We will be joined, in January, by Ms Siembida, who will be 
teaching the class. 
 
As you are aware, we have been recruiting for a permanent teacher for RB. We are not willing to compromise on our 
expectations for a high quality teacher and we want the best for the children.  We are therefore going to be 
continuing to recruit in the Spring Term.   
 
In order ensure that there is stability and consistency for RB, Ms Mansell will be teaching the class in January.  This 
will allow us to train a new EYE and ensure that new staff understand the school’s expectations. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 
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